


French Club will be having their first 

meeting next Wednesday in room 218! Please 

join them to learn more about French Club! 

The meeting will run until 3:45 pm.  They're 

traveling to Québec City, Canada! If you are 

interested in having an amazing time 

learning about French culture abroad, please 

contact Madame White in room 218 for more 

information! All are welcome!!! 



Students may come by Mr. 

Focke's Art Room, before or 

after school, to pick up Artwork 

left behind from last year.  

Please make an effort to get it.  

Any work left behind will be 

discarded.



Join FCCLA for an Ice Cream Social next 

Tuesday from 3-4 in the cafeteria! There is no 

cost for the ice cream social. They will share 

laughs and ice cream as you learn leadership 

skills, play fun games, and learn more about 

FCCLA. Membership forms are now 

available. Talk to Mrs. Osman, Ms. 

McConnell, Mrs. Bonilla or come to the ice 

cream social to learn more. Hope to see you 

there!



Students taking the SAT at Batesville in August, here are some 

changes you need to be aware of due to COVID-19:

- Students will be required to "check-in" before entering the 

building. This will require each student to "affirmatively agree" 

to the 5 statements regarding COVID-19 safety measures. 

- Students are required by BCSC and by the College Board to 

wear a mask or face covering at all times, once entering the 

building. Masks/face coverings will NOT be provided. Students 

MUST bring their own. 

- Students should bring their OWN testing materials. The 

following items will NOT be provided as they have in the past: 

pencils, pens, calculators.

- Please remind your students to bring their SAT Admission 

Ticket & a valid photo I.D.


